
The Shipley School 

Bryn Mavr, Pennsylvania

February 19, 1955

Dear Miss Gilpin,

Thank you very much for your letter. 
We are distressed to learn of the difficulties 
that you have been having and the girls will be 
disappointed that you cannot come this spring. 
However, our present disappointment will be 
very much mitigated if we can count on having 
you in the fall.

Will you let us know later on - 
there is no hurry - when you think you might 
be in the East after the summer. We hope 
very much that you can come to us then and 
would be glad to discuss dates with you when 
you are surer about your plans.

I hope Miss Forster will be well 
soon and that the book will go swimmingly in 
these last months.

With all good wishes,

MBS:b

Very sincerely yours,

Margaret Bailey Speer' 
Headmistress

Miss Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico


